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Livity Life 
            The Livity School End of Year Newsletter 

School News 
Goodbye and Thank You 

As always it is a time filled with mixed emotions when saying goodbye to our Year 6 Leavers as 

they start their transition to their secondary placement.   

 

The majority of our Year 6 Leavers have been at The Livity School since they joined in reception 

and it will be a big change for us all.  Each and every one of them has brought their own 

personality to our school and we look forward to hearing how they flourish.  We would like to thank 

you, the parents/carers for your continued support throughout the years and wish you all the best 

as you start this new journey with your child.  

 

 “Happy farewell! Farewell is a new beginning. Don’t be sad; better days are coming”. 

As this school year comes to a close, we would like to take this opportunity to wish you and yours 

all of the very best for the summer. May it be a safe, healthy and happy one and whatever your 

holiday plans are, may they be most enjoyable! 

We look forward to seeing your all and welcoming our new parents in September.   

School re-opens on the 1st September 2022. 
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Our wonderful School Cook, Bernice, 

is hanging up her aprons and saying 

goodbye to The Livity School. 

 

Bernice has prepared meals for the staff and 

pupils at The Livity School for  many years.    

She has produced flavoursome meals whilst 

considering the varying needs and challenges 

of our pupils.   

Christmas dinners have been so memorable 

with our traditional lighting of the Christmas 

Pudding. Her lovely smile and professional 

attitude has been her trademark. Bernice also 

achieved the 5 star food hygiene rating on 

more than one occasion, which reflects the 

standards of food hygiene found at The Livity 

School. All the staff and pupils at The Livity 

School wish to express their gratitude and best 

wishes to you.  You will be greatly missed. 
Goodbye and Good Luck Debbie 

After years of supporting pupils and staff, Blue 

Class Teacher, Debbie, is moving onto pastures 

new.  Debbie has been a class teacher at The 

Livity School for 15 years. During that time, she 

has supported the vision, leadership and 

direction of the school. Debbie is an excellent 

teacher who is dedicated, hardworking and 

will be a great loss to The Livity School. 

Thank you Debbie, and good luck from all the 

pupils and staff at The Livity School.  

We wish you every success in the future. 
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This term we will be saying goodbye to Aysa, 

Ladybirds Class Teacher. 

During her time at The Livity School,  Aysa has 

developed her skills in working with complex 

needs pupils.  Aysa will be starting a new 

teaching role and we wish her all the best for 

the future.  Thank you Aysa. 

 
 

 

 
A Big Thank you to Richard for the generous 

donation which he made to The Livity School.  

By selling his fragrance products, Richard 

raised enough money to provide each 

classroom with a beautiful air freshener. 

 

 
 

 

Red Class  

Today we have celebrated our lovely leavers 

moving on to their new secondary schools in 

September. It was a lovely party and a 

pleasure to see those children so excited 

when it was their turn to be celebrated. 

 

  

   
 

 

 

 
 

 

This beautiful cake was given to the staff by 

the parent of one of our Year 6 Leavers.  

Thank you so much.   
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Yellow Class 

Yellow Class children have been enjoying 

activities with scent dough. They used their 

hands to manipulate it and play with it. They 

also played with sprays and water trays with 

fruits, flowers, and objects with different 

textures in them. They also had friends from 

other classes in the Yellow Class sharing 

games and activities with them. 

 

 
 

Pink Class  

We have ended our year with lots of fantastic 

activities. We loved working hard on sports 

day and have all been showing our creative 

sides by taking part in our final CREATE project 

session. In cooking we loved trying new and 

exotic fruits with a tropical fruit salad. From 

everyone in Pink Class we hope you have a 

lovely restful break, and we can’t wait to see 

you all in September! 

 

 
 

 

Blue Class  

Blue Class children have had lots of fun in the 

sun this term. Children have enjoyed a range 

of water activities linked to our curriculum 

theme Water. Children learnt about floating 

and sinking, splashed around and kept cool in 

the paddling pool, submerged their feet in 

water, and enjoyed their favourite ice cream. 

 

 
 

 

Orange Class 

Moving towards the end of the term Orange 

Class have been celebrating children’s 

achievements in various ways. Our sports day 

took place last Friday and children did very 

well, participating and enjoying the activities 

planned for them. It was a brilliant day and 

we wanted to share that with all. Well done 

Orange Class! 
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Ladybird Class  

Ladybird Class had an excellent year. It has 

been amazing to see how much our children 

have grown and made fantastic progress in 

all areas of the learning. We are so proud of 

all the children’s amazing achievements. 

Have a lovely summer holiday.  

    

 
 

Rainbow Class 

Rainbow Class had a good week. We have 

reflected on our year and looked back at old 

photos and thought about all the good work 

we have done. We also celebrated our year 6 

leavers assembly. 
 

 
   

 
 
 
 
 

 

Green Class 

Green Class enjoyed water play with their 

friends from Butterfly Class using their feet, to 

help keep them cool in the very hot weather. 

 

 
 

 
 

Purple Class  

This week, Purple Class have prepared for 

sports day by tie dying our team shirts. We 

have also been working on stranger danger. 
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Butterfly Class  

We have been enjoying lots of water play this 

week. We have raced boats using guttering 

and tubes, we have experimented by adding 

different things to water such as washing up 

liquid, corn flour and food colouring. Our 

favourite activity has been splashing water 

with our feet and hands. 

 

Gold Class  

On Friday, Gold Class participated in The Livity 

Sports Day! We enjoyed different games and 

activities. For the last week of school, Gold 

Class has been exploring ice and observing 

how it melts in our hands while we fight the 

heatwave. We have been discovering sounds 

and letters hidden in the ice and naming 

them!  

 

 
 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

Silver Class  

This week, Silver Class have been enjoying the 

hot weather. We had lots of water play 

activities and have been preparing for our 

end of year party. We will be celebrating our 

children achievements and recognise the 

outstanding work they have done throughout 

the year. 

 
 

 

 

 

Dates for your Diary 2022 

 

 

 

 

 

School re-opens on 

September 1st 2022 
 

If you have any issues with transport, please  

contact London Hire on the following numbers  

Tel: 0208 187 5318 / 0208 187 5317 / 0208 187 

5316 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 


